From: Jeffrey Delapena

To: LAURIE RANDALL
Subject: RE: 232926-000
Date: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 10:30:00 AM

Hello Laurie,

Understood, and apologies for the confusion. | just wanted to ensure that Bart had the
opportunity to explain the resource designation process, and the update cycle for the
Comprehensive Plan. As it sounds like he has already gone over all that with you, | can
certainly add your comment to our Index of Record for consideration in the 2025 update.

Please let us know if you have any further questions.

Jeff Delapena

From: LAURIE RANDALL <lors9er@outlook.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 10:12 AM

To: Jeffrey Delapena <Jeffrey.Delapena@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Re: 232926-000

Hi jeffrey
Actually, | already talked to Bart yesterday about this whole thing so he told me to get a
hold of your area. | just wanted to get it in the comp plan 2025.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

From: Jeffrey Delapena <Jeffrey.Delapena@clark.wa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 9:38:21 AM

To: LAURIE RANDALL <lors9er@outlook.com>; Cnty CommDev Land Use <landuse@clark.wa.gov>;
Cnty 2025 Comp Plan <comp.plan@clark.wa.gov>; Bart Catching <Bart.Catching@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: 232926-000

Good day, Laurie,

Thank you for this information regarding the 2025 Comprehensive Plan Update. | am
forwarding to Bart Catching for his feedback regarding the process.

Regards,
Jeff Delapena
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From: LAURIE RANDALL <lors9er@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 9:30 AM
To: Cnty CommDev Land Use <landuse@clark.wa.gov>; Cnty 2025 Comp Plan

<comp.plan@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Re: 232926-000

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

| was writing about our parcel's 232926-000, 98603-866 it is zoned FR-40 and | was
hoping to change it to R-5. Parcel's around us are R-5 and FR-2. Please consider it
with your community planning 2025. We want the right to have a choice to divide our
property like the parcel's around us. We plan to keep it in forest also.

232940-000 R-5
232941-000 R-5
232954-005 R-5
232954-000 R-5
232911-000 R-5 and FR-2

232979-000 FR-2
232978-000 FR-2

Thank you,

Laurie Randall
360-910-3370
lors9er@outlook.com
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